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Dear Sturgis Families,

With the rapid increase of Covid-19 cases in Barnstable County, and with Sturgis transitioning to fully
remote this week, we wanted to reach out and remind you of a few things.

It is of vital importance that we are aware of all students experiencing symptoms even while remote so
we are able to understand the impact Covid-19 is having on the Sturgis community. If your child, or
someone in their household, is having symptoms of COVID-19, or has been designated a close contact
of a positive COVID-19 case, please notify the school by reporting this on the attendance reporting
form. Please continue to use the attendance form if your child will be absent, tardy, or dismissed from
remote learning. Here is the link to the attendance form:

West: https://forms.gle/7RhDWr6NPKt5VQud6

East: https://forms.gle/6Csz6X3mbGvhJn839

Covid symptoms:

● Fever of 100.0 or higher, chills, or shaking chills
● Cough (not due to other known cause, such as chronic cough)
● Difficulty breathing or shortness of breath
● New loss of taste or smell
● Sore throat
● Headache *when in combination with other symptoms
● Muscle aches or body aches
● Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea
● Fatigue *when in combination with other symptoms
● Nasal congestion or runny nose *(not due to other known causes, such as allergies) when in combination

with other symptoms
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If you report an illness on the attendance form please check your email as one of the school nurses will
contact you with important information in regard to next steps.

During remote learning, the best way to communicate with the school nurses will be via email as we are
not in the office and are unable to check out messages. Keep in mind it will take longer for the nurses to
respond to voicemail and fax during remote learning.

Kind regards,

Elizabeth Robsham, RN Jenna Arledge, BSN, RN
Sturgis East School Nurse Sturgis West School Nurse
508-778-1782 ext. 225 508-71-2780 ext. 414
erobsham@sturgischarterschool.org jarledge@sturgischarterschool.org

427 Main Street, Hyannis, MA  02601    Tel:  (508) 778-1782    Fax:  (508) 771-6785
105 West Main St, Hyannis, MA 02601   Tel (508) 771-2780 Fax: (508) 771-0287

www.sturgischarterschool.com.

mailto:erobsham@sturgischarterschool.org
mailto:jarledge@sturgischarterschool.org

